From: General

To: Planning
Subject: FW: Unwanted Masts
Date: 11 July 2018 09:15:06

From: New Philip

Sent: 10 July 2018 20:59
To: General

Subject: Unwanted Masts

F.T.A.O. Hilary Saunders Re Application No. NYM/2018/0364/TN

A more unsuitable site for a mast of any size could not have been thought of. Right at the side of the newly
planted area that NYMNPA have just completed with the idea of making the approach to the village more
attractive.

What a waste of time, effort and money.

Again SBC thinks of nobody but it's own interests, all proceeds to SBC.

Philip Raynor, fulltime tax and rate paying resident of Staithes.

89 Staithes Lane
Staithes

Saltburn by the Sea
TS13 5AD
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